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September 15, 2021 

Craig Johnson 

Long Point Strategic Advisors, Inc 

50 Overlook Drive  

Port Washington, NY, 11050 

USA 

RE:  ACC Contract Number 5919 - Amendment #1 

Dear Craig Johnson: 

By this Amendment to the above-referenced Agreement, the American Chemistry 

Council and the Contractor agree to amend the Agreement as follows: 

The Total Project Cost is increased by $30,000.00 to $66,000.00. The contract is being 

amended to adjust to the increased engagement on ACC priority issues. 

 

The term of the agreement is extended to December 31, 2021. 

 

All other terms of the Agreement remain the same.  If the terms of this Amendment meet 

with your approval, please sign the Amendment, and retain a copy for your files.  Should you 

have any questions, please contact Margaret Gorman at the American Chemistry Council. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

$docusign:SignHere::InternalSigner 

Rudy Underwood 

Vice President, State Affairs and Political 

Mobilization 

 

ACCEPTED FOR CONTRACTOR: 

Long Point Strategic Advisors, Inc 
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Craig Johnson 
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